
July 13, 2007 

Gary L. Robertson, Director 
Office of Radiation Protection 
Department of Health 
111 Israel Road, SE 
P.O. Box 47827 
Olympia, WA 98504-7827 

Dear Mr. Robertson: 

We have reviewed the proposed changes to the Washington regulations, “Washington 
Administrative Code 246-221-150", received by our office on June 7, 2007. These regulations 
were reviewed by comparison to the equivalent Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) rules in 
10 CFR Part 30 and the requirements of the one amendment identig-w T*
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